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From: Thomas Pfirrman [mailto:ruddfearman@icloud.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2016 5:29 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case # 16-0253-GA-BTX Susan Carter Sycamore Township Ohio Resident 

I am writing with a question re: case#16-0253-GA-BTX involving Duke Energy Central Corridor Pipeline 
Extension. I attended a open house last evening, 6/15/2016, which was billed as a way to have 
questions answered about the project. The question I asked repeatedly was in regards to the specific 
criteria used to determine the route. All the answers I received were vague and most definitely off the 
point. I was told that Duke Energy "cannot give a specific answer until the project is filed". I was also told 
"the OPSB requires us to make the pipeline a straight shot to keep it economical". What I would like to 
know from you is if the specific criteria (as referred to above) is available or not to the public? Also is it 
true you require a "straight shot" even if large areas of much less populated land is available within a 
fewmilesof the proposed line? 
I appreciate your time in considering this question. 
Susan Carter 
ruddfearman@i cloud.com 
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